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Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 11th October 2018  

Photographs  

A reminder that the photographer will be in school on Monday 15th October and all pupils 
will have their photograph taken on this day.  Please return the sibling reply slip if you wish 
to have sibling photographs taken.  

PTCs 

The Parent Teacher Consultations will be taking place on Wednesday 24th and Thursday 
25th October 2018.  Class 9 (Mrs Long) will hold their consultations on Monday 22nd and 
Tuesday 23rd October.  Class 10 (Mrs Jones) will hold their consultations on Tuesday 23rd and 
Wednesday 24th October.  

Your child should have brought home a letter this week asking you to provide a convenient 
time for you to meet with the class teacher.  Please return this to school as soon as possible 
so that appointments can be made.  

Nursery will be holding an open evening on Wednesday 25th for morning pupils and 
Thursday 26th for afternoon pupils.  Please see separate letter for further information.  

It is essential that we work closely together if we are to continue to drive up standards at 
our school.   

Nursery Forms 

The forms for Rising 3 pupils are now ready to be collected from school for the January and 
April intake.  If your child is 3 before 1st January 2019 then they are eligible to attend the 
Rising 3s provision in January.  If your child is 3 before 1st April 2019 they are eligible to 
attend the Rising 3s provision after Easter.  Please collect a form from the main office.  

The forms for nursery for September 2019 are now ready to be collected from school.  
Please be aware that you will need to complete a nursery form even if you have already 
completed a form for Rising 3s.  

Secondary School Forms 

It is imperative that all forms for Secondary school are returned by Wednesday 17th 

October. Your child is not automatically guaranteed a place at your chosen secondary school 

and all forms must be returned.  
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Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Monday 22nd October.  Please note that this event is 
for pupils only.  Once again this year we are collecting food items which we will donate to a 
local food bank.  We are looking for donations of items such as tins, rice, biscuits, etc.   

Butties and Blocks 

Butties and Blocks returns to school this Saturday (13th October).  The club will meet in the 
infant hall and runs from 10:30 – 12:00pm.  All pupils are welcome to attend the club as 
long as they are accompanied by an adult.  We look forward to seeing you there.  

Dates 

A reminder that school closes for half-term on Thursday 25th October 2018.  Pupils return to 
school following the half-term break on Tuesday 6th November 2018.  

Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 25th October will be a non-uniform day for staff and pupils.  The school council 
have suggested a recommended donation of £1 per family and all funds raised will go 
towards equipment for the pupils.  


